MINUTES OF THE CANINE GOOD CITIZEN COMMITTEE

HELD ON SUNDAY 29 MARCH 2023

PRESENT: Arend van den Bos, Brian Harris, Merenia Donne, Kat Thorstrand,
Irma Harris, Chris Tews, Lucy Sandford-Reed, Sue Howe

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING:
These having been circulated were taken as read and passed as true and
correct. Merenia/Kat

MATTERS ARISING:

e Annual Licence fee — This to come into effect on 1 June and be renewable each year
on 1June. Arend to advise DogsNZ.

e Online questionnaire — Clubs to be asked if they agree to the questions being
answered in this way.

e Cafe exercise — Arend advised amendments have been sent to DogsNZ for the
Executive meeting at the end of April. Lucy wished her opposition to the dogs
remaining in the down position to be noted.

GENERAL BUSINESS:
e Application by Chris Tews to become a private trainer. Meeting in favour.
e Urban programme — work in progress.

e Website — CGCB assessors are now on the website. Members to check to ensure all
assessors are on the website.

e Summary forms on website need updating to reflect assessment forms.
e Upcoming assessments — Tararua 29 April, Feilding 17/18 June.

e Upcoming assessments are still not on the website. Arend to advise Clubs of this
requirement.

Next meeting Sunday 30 April.



